
 

N J  F R I E N D S  O F  

C L E A R W A T E R  

C I R C L E  O F  SONG  
Please join our monthly SING-ALONG. 

We’re now in our TENTH YEAR ! 
 

THE  GROVER  HOUSE 
 

930 West Front Street, Middletown, NJ 07748 
(handicap-accessible – This address is for Feb. 2, Mar. 1, Apr. 5, May 3)                      

 

Sunday, February 2, 2020,  2-4 pm 
        Please check our Website for any changes: 
     www.ingridmusic.com/Circle of Song or call 732-869-9276. 
 

DIRECTIONS to the GROVER HOUSE – our friends of the Navesink 
Maritime Heritage Association are renovating this building and graciously 
offering NJF Clearwater space in it.  Come and see it: 

 

Parkway:  Ex.109 = Route 520 East – take the first left – via the jughandle after  
the Lyncroft Academy bus station (Half Mile Road) – go to the end, take a left at Front Street – The Grover House will be after 
Sterling Court, which is the third street on the left.  It will be on your right, and there is parking in front. 
 

Route 35 North:  I found this to be easiest:  Before you get into Red Bank, take the jughandle to Route 520 West (Newman 
Springs Road).  Before the Lyncroft Academy Bus Station, take a right onto Half Mile Road.  Take it to the end, then turn left 
onto Front Street.  The Grover House will be about three blocks down, after Sterling Court.  You will see a large sign on your 
right, and there is parking in front. 

 

Route 35 South:  After the bridge into Red Bank, follow the signs to Front Street.  Go West on Front Street.  The Grover 
House will be about three blocks after Half Mile Road (the first light), after Sterling Court.  You will see a large sign on your 
right, and there is parking in front. 

 

As usual, we will have (a) Featured Leader-Performer(s).  Ingrid Heldt and Isis Ra, the organizers, 
will also participate, and so can you:  Similarly to the Circle of Song Stage at our NJ Friends of 
Clearwater Festivals, there will be opportunities for audience members to take a turn or two to 
play – or to sing along – please bring your instrument.  Or, if you wish, just come and listen. 
 

We encourage songs about the environment and sing-along songs, but you can do or request others. 
 

The suggested donation of $3-$7 is still split between NJ Friends of Clearwater’s free Annual Festival 
(our 43rd in 2018) and Pastor Sony’s work on behalf of the homeless and the hungry in Asbury Park. 
 

 

               Our Leader-Performer for February 2 will be Sally Neal 
 

Sally Neal  is a retired educator who is now able to focus on her music.  
As a singer-songwriter who plays the guitar, she loves to write and sing her 
own songs or put her own “spin” on her favorite songs written by others.  
She also drums and has performed with Isis and her Tribe.  She has 
become a “regular” at our NJ Friends of Clearwater Circle of Song, where 
she keeps surprising us with her excellent musicianship and her hauntingly 
beautiful songwriting and singing. 

 
 

For more information, contact www.ingridmusic.com – Circle of Song – or 
call 732-869-9276.       On March 1,  again at the Grover House,  we will 

welcome Roseann DePasquale as our Leader-Performer. 


